
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
As we near the end of another busy week, and come to the end of a great half term, I’d like to share an update on some of 
the wonderful things taking place in school.  
 
All children enjoyed their tennis taster sessions on Tuesday, and there were some lovely photos and updates shared on 
Class Dojo for each class. Today, we’ve had a fantastic time carrying out our Purple4Polio event (thank you to Miss Spain 
and our wonderful School Council for organising this). During our Daily 15 time, children were challenged to have a go at 
completing 1240 steps (about 2 laps of our track) with some added fun extra activities along the way. We will be sharing 
some photographs of our day on Class Dojo, and we would like to thank you for your support with this event. 
 
After half term, we will be launching our ‘Book Buddy’ system. Lots of our Y5/6 children have volunteered to take on the 
responsibility of reading with some of our younger children throughout the week, and they will be completing some very 
important ‘Book Buddy Training’ with me (to support them in these new roles) at the start of next half term. 
 
Please remember that school is closed to all pupils on Monday 28th February (due to a Trust PD Day). We hope that you all 
have a restful break and we shall look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 1st March. 

Miss Charlotte Williams 

Acting Head of School 

WORSHIP 
 

Next half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value of 
faith. During the first week back, we will be focusing on Lent. If children 

have any prayers, linked to this theme, that they would like to share during 
worship, they would be very welcome to do so. 

 

Click here to view what our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Tennis Club Open Day – 19.02.2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Y6 SATs Revision Club 
After half term, Mr Holt-Williams is beginning a targeted 
revision club (on a Tuesday after school) for our Year 6 
children. More information about this can be found on the 
letter shared via Class Dojo.  
Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Holt-Williams or I have if 
you have any questions about the club. 
 

Parents’ Evening 
Yesterday, a letter was sent home (and posted 
on Class Dojo) regarding our upcoming parents’ 
evening. I am excited to announce that these 
slots will be held face-to-face in our school hall. 
You will have an opportunity to look at your 
child/ren’s books, meet with the class teacher to 
discuss progress, and will receive a short written 
report identifying current attainment and targets. 
 

PE Kits 
Just a reminder about expectations for PE kit. 
For PE, pupils require: 
A plain white or school branded PE t-shirt 
Black PE shorts or plain leggings 
Socks (must be black, white or grey and plain in 
design) 
Trainers or pumps 
 
If you have any queries regarding your child’s 
uniform or PE kit, please do not hesitate to 
contact me about this. 
 
www.lowerheath.co.uk/information/uniform/  

 

Friday 18th February 2022 

CELEBRATION AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

NEWS 

Happy Birthday to: 
Franky and Mr Davies who 
celebrate their birthdays this 
week! 
 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
Hummingbird Class: Mia and Rocco 
Robin Class: Amira, William and Neville 
Skylark Class: Stanley, Cleo, Ralph and 
Matthew 
Kingfisher Class: Finley, Ava S, Mia G and Pip 
Owl Class: Nathan, Freddie and Lacey  
 
Congratulations to this week’s Accelerated 
Reader Award winners, who are:  
Cleo, Jacob L, Ralph, Poppy E, Tilly E, Franky, 
Ava L and Jessie 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
Monday 21st - Friday 25th February – Half 
Term  
Monday 28th February – PD Day – SCHOOL 
CLOSED TO PUPILS 
Tuesday 1st March – Children return to school 
Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 
Friday 4th March – Rocktopus Day (in school 
for all classes) 
Friday 11th March – Y5/6 Archery GB Young 
Ambassador Assembly 
Monday 14th-Tuesday 15th March – 
Bikeability (Y5/6) 
Wednesday 16th March – Parents’ Evening 
Monday 11th-Friday 22nd April – Easter 
Holidays 
Click here to view our term dates. 

 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews
http://www.lowerheath.co.uk/information/uniform/
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

